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Pulling Year 2012 

The pulling season started with the first state sanctioned pull at Can-
non Falls MN , this was on July 2nd  and ended the year at Owatonna 
on September 11th..    
 
We had a total of 20 pulls this year.  14 UPM state pulls and 5 Region 
3 pulls.  
 
It was a full summer from June to September 
 
Lets keep the numbers going up in the classes, have safe pulls and 
have fun.  That  is how we get more state pulls every year.  LETS 
KEEP IT UP!!!!!! 
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FWD: 
 
1. Butch Line - Totally Hooked - 512 
2. Carol Suchy - Totally Geared - 504 
3. Kay Gueningsman - Earthshaker 2 - 477 
4. David OConnor - Nasty Boys - 469 
5. Ron Haekenkamp - Chances - 304 
6. Dan Prahl - One Bad Habit - 140 
7. Rich Thomsen - Hammer Down - 53 
 
TWD: 
 
1. Kim Moore - Pack Rat VII - 349 
2. Chad Christensen - Pack Rat V - 344 
3. Doug Christensen - Pack Rat VI - 339 
4. Doc Christensen - Pack Rat VIII - 300 
5. Matt Bartz - Never Satisfied - 82 
6. Chris Martin -  Spare Change - 56 
 
PSS: 
 
1. Dean Holicky - Mother Trucker - 492 
2. Keven Hagen - Up In Smoke - 485 
3. Lonny Sailor - Holy Smokes - 358 
4. Scott Cornelius - Clessie - 184 
5. Ron / Brad Baron - Iron Outlaw - 119 
6. Scott Rosenberg - Semi Crazy - 28 
 
SF: 
 
1. Isaac Conway -  Operation Detonation - 

548.5 
2. Dan Lange - Black Gold - 525.5 
3. Phil / Sheila Jungwirth - Dreamin Green - 

520 
4. Darrell / Cole Regnier - Scavenger - 481 
5. Mark Gamradt - Night Rider - 432 
6. Wayne Muller - Bucksnort - 406 
7. Kevin / Matt Lindstrom - Hyper Harvester - 

339 
8. Eric / Kenzie Gregory - Vintage Red - 243 
9. Brian Wiltscheck - Chain Reaction - 203 
10. Wayne Thompson - Overhauled Harvester - 

153 
11. John Bendzick - Wasted Wages - 45 
 
 
 
 
 

SSFWD: 
 
1. Adam Schuster - Terminal Velocity - 179 
2. Ron Tuma - Goliath - 172 
3. Bill Suchy - Pully Bully - 170 
4. Rodney Schaufler - Red Hot - 81 
5. Brian Lunderby - Obsessed - 55 
 
PF: 
 
1.  Warren Daluge - Ageless - 459 
2. Ronnie Regnier - MXM 190 - 450 
3. Megan Regnier -  Contraption - 413 
4. Joel Wiltscheck - IH 1486 - 401 
5. Ernie Lange - JD 8110 - 398 
6. Nolan Weber - IH 1066 - 397 
7. Gene Simons - Too Hot Too Farm - 372 
8. Jeremy Ploetz - Big One - 367 
9.   Randy Lefebvre - Father Farmall - 146   
 
HVYSS:  
 
1. Trevor Miller - Another Bad Habit - 143 
2. Ken Witt - Mr Yuk - 101 
3. Guy Blechinger - Sleepless Nights -  90 
4. Nick Dahl - Red Terror - 88 
 
MOD: 
 
1. Doc Christensen - Pack Rat 4 - 150 
 
LLP: 
 
1. Mike Bousema - Limited Edition - 266 
2. Steve Bousema - Special Edition - 262 
3. Bill Figenbaum - Instigator - 171 
 
PSDFWD: 
 
1. Alan Kirscht - 1 Badram - 149 
2. Wes Kusilek - Cummins Killer - 117 
3. Dave Carlson - One Bad Max - 85 
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B100 will be honored as a legal fuel for all Diesel classes.  
 
HELMETS must be SFI Spec. 41.2 or Snell 2000 or newer.  Call Terry Galle at 763.439.3211 for ques-
tions. 
 
Also if you would like to see more rules that are effective for the 2013 season go to www.ntpapull.com 
and go to the tech services page.   

Announcements: 

Next Newsletter: 

The next newsletter will be out in November with the banquet details enclosed. 

I will be happy to print any announcement or ad for our members.  Please email them to 
Penny at reigndeere@netzero.com or call me and I will get it in the newsletter and the 
website. 

Rules effective for 2013: 

We had a new crew member born in 2012: 
 

Luke and Jessica Cornelius along with brother Luke James would like to announce the arrival of  Dylan Ray  born 
on Sunday, July 29, 2012 at 12:02 am.  Weighing in at 8 lbs 1oz .  Congratulations!!!!!  Luke pulls in the PSS class. 

The Banquet will be held at the Holiday Inn and Suites (formally the Wildwood Lodge ) again this year:  (more 
information to come)…. Banquet dates are January 25 - 27.  When or if  you call in after November 19th the 
name will be Holiday Inn and Suites.  Call  866.294.6250 for reservations   Room blocks will be ready the end of 
October.  

Banquet FYI: 


